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EDITOR’S THOUGHTS

It gives me immense pleasure to see
the XV edition of ELEMENTS. Science
teachers play an important role in
nation building & elements has been
playing a stellar role in showcasing the
activities of Chemistry department of
our college. my congratulations and
best wishes to the department & the
editors.

Welcome to Elements, the annual newsletter
about the Chemistry Department of St. Ann’s
College. If you are thinking that the Chemistry
Department has named it Elements, then you
are right. But it also conveys the various
elements that gives the department a unique
and central place in the college. We
successfully completed this academic year
with a huge unpredictable talent from the
freshers. We hope you enjoy every stop on
this tour.
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NEW EXPERIMENTS

GREEN CHEMISTRY, COMPUTERS, MATHEMATICS IN PAPER VI ELECTIVE

RESEARCH METHODOLOGY AS IDC

DYES AND TEXTILES AND ENVIRONMENT MANAGEMENT AS COC

COMPUTER BASED TESTING 



National Webinar on Women and Health in Collaboration
with Royal Society of Chemistry (London)(LSD) – 12th March

2021. This webinar provided a platform for around 600
women participants to hear and interact with health

experts about women health and nutrition.

NATIONAL WEBINAR ON ‘’CAREERS IN CHEMISTRY –
PROSPECTS AND OPPORTUNITIES’’ – 25TH AUGUST 2020.

Chem Careers – A Collaborative Event with Royal Society of
Chemistry (London)(LSD) – 7th December 2020. Dr. Nitin

Shukla, Principal Scientist, CSIR – National Chemical
Laboratory, Mr. Shyam Suryanarayanan Co-founder of

Scital & Ms. Natalie Warren Godkin, Royal Society of
Chemistry London  addressed the gathering. 

Two Day International Conference on
Emerging trends in Medicinal and

Green Chemistry -16th and 17th March
2021.

ON THE OCCASION OF NATIONAL MOLE DAY ( A DAY TO COMMEMORATE
AVOGADRO’S NUMBER) THE DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY HAS

CONDUCTED AN INTERCOLLEGIATE QUIZ CONTEST AND ALSO INVITED
EVERYONE TO DESIGN CATCHY SLOGANS ON THE THEME ‘MOLE’CULE ON
23RD OCTOBER 2020 TO CREATE AWARENESS AMONG STUDENTS ABOUT

THE SIGNIFICANCE OF AVOGADRO’S NUMBER. 
ACTIVE PARTICIPATION IS OBSERVED FROM ALMOST 155 STUDENTS OF

HIGH SCHOOLS, JUNIOR COLLEGES, DEGREE COLLEGES AND ENGINEERING
COLLEGES AND WAS MUCH APPRECIATED BY ALL PARTICIPANTS.

The Department of Chemistry released a BOOK  Titled ‘’ Preparations and qualitative analysis of
Organic Compounds’’ – Practical Manual  for BSC III Year authored by Dr.K.R.Radhika and Ms.

Nazia fathima.



A two Day International Webinar on “Role of
Nanotechnology in Health Management” – 10th and 11th

July 2021 from 5-7 pm IST through Zoom platform. The
speakers were hailing from Russia, Chennai, Hyderabad,

and Goa graced the occasion. Dr. D. RAJAGOPAL,
Professor, from Vellore Institute of technology (VIT),

Vellore, Dr. B. SREEDHAR, Senior Principal Scientist,
Professor, Academy of Scientific & Innovative Research

[AcSIR] from CSIR – IICT, Hyderabad &  Dr. RAJAN
CHOUDHARY, Post-Doctoral Fellow National University of

Science and Technology Moscow, Russia. 

On the Occasion of World Environment Day, Chemistry
Club – Department of Chemistry has Organized an Eco-
friendly activity contest on 5th June 2021 . This contest

basically involves the use of eco-friendly products
thereby highlighting the impact of eco-friendly products

in environment. 

Student Exchange Program
Ms. Syeda Noorein Fatima, BSc GCM II Year(R19
Batch) had been selected for GLOBAL UPGRAD

EXCHANGE PROGRAM 2020-2021.


